
 

 

Veterinarians to Evidensia Sweden 

 

IVC Evidensia is Europe’s largest veterinary care provider, located in 17 countries. 
Evidensia (Sweden) is a part of IVC Evidensia. In Sweden we are located in 65 places from 
north to south. We have small clinics and large animal hospitals.  

Working as a veterinarian with us is very varied job and you have the possibility to work 
either in a bigger hospital or a smaller clinic or both. You will experience an exciting variety 
of complex and more routine cases. Together we work to drive the development of 
veterinary medicine forward, for the benefit of the animals every day. You will also have 
good support from your colleagues who you will be working with. 

The Role:   

We are looking for experienced Veterinarians to several of our clinics in Sweden. We mostly 
look for veterinarians with experience of small animals but in some locations, we also have a 
need of equine veterinarians. We value your personal qualities. We are happy to see that 
you have the desire to develop long-term career with us. You enjoy working in teams, deliver 



with quality and have a trustworthy attitude. We believe that you are thorough, responsible, 
communicative with both pet owners and employees and contribute to a pleasant and open 
work climate. It is important that you learn Swedish to be able to communicate with pet 
owners and journals must also be written in Swedish. We will support you in your Swedish 
language education. 

 
At Evidensia everyone takes responsibility for each other, regardless of professional 
category. We care about each other. Good communication with both pet owners and 
colleagues is important to us. It is important that you are positive person spreading good 
energy and you like to cooperate with others. Of course, you love animals as much as we do 
and identify yourself with our core values; commitment, joy, respect, competence and 
innovation. 

We are looking for you who are social, forward-thinking and like to contribute to a good 
atmosphere in the working group and you have a good sense of service and problem solving. 

To be able to serve as a veterinarian in Sweden, Swedish veterinary license and the 
necessary knowledge of the Swedish language are required. For further information please 
see: 

https://djur.jordbruksverket.se/swedishboardofagriculture/engelskasidor/animalhealthstaff
/veterinaryqualifications/veterinarian.4.6621c2fb1231eb917e680003705.html 

The positions are full-time, 40 hours per week. In our animal hospitals we also work 
evenings, nights and weekends. We offer, 25 days holiday, compensation for wellness, 
discounts. We are flexible with start date. 

The employer and the vacancy will further be discussed and explained at the on the online-
event Crossing Nordic Borders Crossing Nordic Borders | EURES - European Job Days on 
the 24th of February.  

Candidates selected may benefit from the https://euresmobility.anpal.gov.it/it/ to support their 
mobility. 

Vacancies:  

There are  vacancies all over Sweden among other places: Helsingborg, Malmö, Gothenburg, 
Stockholm, Öjebyn, Nyköping, Tungelsta, Strömsholm, Höllviken, Jönköping, Västerås, 
Mantorp, Karlstad, Gävle, Luleå, Höganäs, Sandviken 

You can see current vacancies (in Swedish only) on: Jobs list - Evidensia Djursjukvård 

To apply: Please send your CV and cover letter to Head of Talent Acquisition Karin Rose, 
Karin.rose@evidensia.se and cc eurespuglia@regione.puglia.it 

 

Last application date is the 31st of May 2022 but we prefer if you send in your application as 
soon as possible.  


